Office of the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA at GWINNETT Office of Academic Affairs

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dr. Larry Nackerud

Interim Dean, School of Social Work

FROM:

Dr. Bob Boehmer

Salon en Associate Provost for Institutional Effectiveness

Dr. Cheryl D. Dozier

Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs

DATE:

September 18, 2003

RE:

BSW Program – UGA at Gwinnett

Dr. Yegidis, as Dean of the School of Social Work, made a formal written request to commence a UGA Bachelors of School of Social Work degree program at Gwinnett. We understand that this is an existing degree program with BOR approval.

After significant discussion, the request to commence the program at Gwinnett was approved. This is effective for Spring 2004.

We will request that this item be placed on the agenda of the Curriculum Committee for information purposes. We will notify you when this item has been placed on the agenda. Since this item is for information purposes only, we understand that you will proceed immediately with initiation of this program.

Thanks, Larry. This program will certainly be of great benefit to UGA at Gwinnett students.

c:

Registrar

Curriculum Systems

Admissions